
 

August 10, 2021 

Greetings -- 

Earlier today Andrew Cuomo announced his resignation as Governor of New York; following 
Attorney General Letitia James’ report which concluded that he sexually harassed eleven 
women and groped or touched a number of them. His actions broke both state and federal law. 
This kind of behavior is reprehensible and cannot be allowed to happen from our State’s 
highest office or anywhere in our government.  

I commend all the survivors who came forward to stand up against workplace abuse and 
harassment and to tell the truth about Governor Cuomo’s behavior. I want to thank Attorney 
General James for listening to these brave women and producing the report that helped bring 
this painful chapter of New York history to a close.  

There is much more to be done to stop workplace harassment and abuse of power. I will keep 
you updated on the Assembly’s next steps regarding this matter and any pertinent legislation.   

I look forward to working with Lt. Governor Kathy Hochul, as she ascends to the office of 
Governor to lead our great State.  

-Robert Carroll 
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